Dear member, 

 

As announced at the General Assembly of our Association in Budapest last June, the Council of EAPS has the pleasure to invite candidates for the position of 

 
Editor
European Studies of Population
ESPO
 
 
The ESPO book series is published under the auspices of EAPS by Springer (http://www.springer.com/series/5940).  The series aims at disseminating population research, with special relevance for Europe. It may analyze past, present and/or future trends as well as their determinants and consequences. The character of the series is multidisciplinary, including formal demographic analyses, as well as social, economic and/or historical population and family studies. Studies which are of interest to the series include internationally relevant studies, European comparative studies, innovative theoretical and methodological studies, and policy-relevant scientific studies. The series may include monographs, edited volumes and reference works. 

 

For additional practical information on the ESPO series contact ms. Evelien Bakker at Springer (evelien.bakker@springer.com). 

 

If you are interested in this position, please send an email including your cv to me with a copy to evelien.bakker@springer.com and do not forget to put “ESPO Editor” as the subject. In case you are not interested yourself but wish to point the Council’s attention to a suitable candidate, please let us know! 

 
 
Note that non-members may apply as well but they should join EAPS upon acceptance.     

 
The deadline for applications is 15 September 2014.
 

On behalf of the Council of EAPS,

 
Nico van Nimwegen

Executive Director

European Association for Population Studies (EAPS)

PO Box 11676

2502 AR The Hague -The Netherlands

+ 31 70 3565222
www.eaps.nl
